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Yeah, I guess I'm gonna be a little off from everybody else, but I want us to think about where we're
going to have jobs for our children and our grandchildren as we want to have them living close to us
in this fine state. Towards that end, I encourage Ecology to establish some very reasonable and
appropriate de minimis emission rates based (inaudible) on direct emissions from the projects below
which the, the various analysis requirements of this GAP Rule do not apply. The vast majority of
our small businesses are not going to want to have to go through this process simply because they
happen to have a boiler that emits more than some amount of greenhouse gasses. Towards that end,
Ecology’s old, former SEPA guidance, there were two thresholds for a, below which, one which
was…below which, you didn't have to look any further into analysis. Another one was where…set
up a range by which you did a qualitative analysis of the emissions that would come from a project.
While I don't support either of the numbers used there because I believe they were too low, that's a
process Ecology should encourage, involve in this rulemaking process. Thank you. That's all I have
to say.


